January 23, 2014

Dear Friends,

We have put away the trees, packed up the Christmas crafts and feel great joy for another amazing Christmas provided to our patients and families by your generous donation. There was never any doubt that our community donors would help us to provide our patients and families a Christmas morning beyond their beliefs. We cannot thank you enough for showing the Spirit of Christmas through your thoughtful donations. The quality and variety of your gifts helped meet the needs of all patients ages birth to eighteen years old. The children were so excited with the gift bag of toys filled just for them. Through your support, we were able to assure these children and their families that Santa knew they were in the hospital and would not forget them. We owe that peace to you.

We have shared with our hospital leadership the amazing support our patients and families received from you, our community.

Each of us in the Child Life Department hope that you had a wonderful Christmas with your families and we wish you a 2014 full of happiness and good health.

Sincerely,

The Child Life Department



